Eye on the World November 4, 2023

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of November 4, 2023.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36–"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with selfindulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Comments – about nuclear weapons

• Looking back to February 2023, a Reuters article by Staff titled "Putin: Russia Suspends Participation in Last Remaining Nuclear Treaty With U.S." was posted at usnews.com on Feb. 21, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Putin Signs a Bill Revoking Russia's Ratification of a Global Nuclear Test Ban Treaty" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Nick Allen titled "U.S. Announces New Nuclear Weapon 24 Times the Power of One Dropped on Hiroshima – Days After It Emerged [That] China Plans to Double Its Warheads by 2030" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

International – Hamas seeking to eradicate Israel

• An article by Aharon E. Wexler titled "Will the Hamas-Israel War See the Jews Sent to Exile Once Again?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

International – Hamas terror

• A video and an article by Rachael Bunyan titled "The Horrors of Hamas: Chilling Israeli Video Compilation Reveals Savagery of Terrorist Gunmen Who Wore Bodycams as They Launched Murderous Rampage" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 17, 2023.

• An article by Ilan Hulkower titled "Hamas Fighters Were Promised \$10,000 and an Apartment for Taking a Hostage; Captured Terrorist Tells Israelis" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 23, 2023.

• An article by David Millward titled "Hamas Had Instructions on Creating Chemical Weapons, Claims Israel's President" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Oct. 23, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Hamas Note Called on Terrorists to Behead Jews, Remove Their Hearts" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 25, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "IDF Releases Raw Interrogation Footage of Multiple Hamas Terrorists Who Killed Israelis" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 25, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Palestinian Terrorist Brags to Parents [on Phone Call]: 'Your Son Killed Jews!' [and] 'I Killed 10 With My Bare Hands!'" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 25, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Arab World's Indifference Is Killing Palestinians They Pretend to Love" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Emanuel Fabian titled "Hamas Terror Group's Main Operations Base Is Under Shifa Hospital in Gaza City" was posted at timesofisrael.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Herb Keinon titled "Showing the Realities of Hamas's Horror to the World" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• Pictures and an article by James Reynolds titled "100 Images That Shocked the World: Three Weeks After Hamas Slaughtered Israeli Families, the Photographs That Illustrate the Horrors of Their Attack" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Frances Martel titled "'Murderer Israel': [Turkish President Recep Tayyip] Erdogan Leads 1.5 Million People in Pro-Hamas Airport Takeover" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Greg Wehner titled "Israel Ambassador Blasts UN 'Silence' Over Hamas Atrocities; to Wear Yellow Star Until Terrorists Condemned" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Robert Schmad titled "Iran to Head UN Human Rights Forum Weeks After Its Beneficiary Butchered Israelis" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "[2021] Miss Israel [Noa Cochva] Exposes the Oppressive Organization the People of Gaza Live Under in Viral Video: 'Hamas Is ISIS'" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Gianluca Pacchiani titled "Hamas Official Says Group Will Repeat October 7 Attack 'Twice and Three Times' to Destroy Israel' was posted at timesofisrael.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Yoav Zitun titled "In Battle for Gaza Stronghold, 100 Women and Children Pushed Forward by Hamas to Act as Human Barrier" was posted at ynetnews.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

International – condemning Hamas terror

• An article by Sophia Yan titled "Saudi Prince [Turki Al-Faisal] Condemns Violence [Preferring Civil Insurrection and Disobedience to the Murderous Tactics Adopted by Hamas]" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Oct. 20, 2023.

International – many display anti-Semitism

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Huffpost Op-Ed Compares Israel to Nazi Germany, Gazans to Holocaust Victims in Despicable Display of Ignorance" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Alan Joseph Bauer titled "They Will Always Blame the Jews" was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Hundreds Storm Airport in Russia in Anti-Semitic Riot Over Arrival of Plane From Israel" was posted at cbsnews.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Holly Ellyatt titled "Rampage by Anti-Semitic Mob Puts Pressure on Moscow to Confront Rising Ethnic Tensions in Russia" was posted at cnbc.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Simon Kent titled "Anti-Semitism Rates Soar in London After Hamas Terrorist Attacks" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Simon Kent titled "Report: Jews in Berlin Forced to Consider – Is It Time to Leave Germany?" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

International – keep an eye on those who want a cease fire in Gaza

• An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Senator Lindsey Graham Tears Into 'Tone Deaf' United Nations After It Called for Israeli Cease Fire With Hamas When 'the Bodies Are Not Even Buried' Yet" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

Israel fighting on 3 fronts

• An article by Rebecca Rommen titled "Israel Is Now Fighting on 3 Fronts as Air Strikes and Violence Escalate Across Palestinian Territories – Lebanon and Syria" was posted at insider.com on Oct. 22, 2023.

• An article by Eliyahu Freedman titled "In the West Bank, Spiking Violence and an Idle Economy Spur Fears of a Broadening Conflict" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 3, 2023.

Israel and Hezbollah

• An article by Staff titled "Russia's Wagner Group to Supply Hezbollah With air Defense" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Russia-Iran Axis: Could Wagner Weapons in Lebanon Harm Israel?" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Skirmishes – involving U.S. troops

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Mideast Troops Targeted for 23rd Time in Two Weeks" was posted at newsmax.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Micaela Burrow titled "Pentagon Deploying 300 Additional Troops to the Middle East Amid Continued Iran-Backed Militia Attacks" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Israel launches ground operation

• An article by Nicaela Burrow titled "'Payback': Israel Expands Ground Operations Against Hamas; Official Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Israeli Army Says Ground Forces 'Expanding' Activities in Gaza After Strikes Disrupt Internet Service" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Susan Edelman and Matthew Sedacca titled "Thousands of Military Reservists From NYC Rushed to Israel to Fight Hamas" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by William Hunter titled "Israel's Terrifying Arsenal of Robot Weaponry: How A.I.-Powered Turrets, Remote-Control Boats and Unmanned Attack Bots Will Be Used as the IDF Prepares for a Full-Scale Ground Invasion of Gaza" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "IDF Uses A.I. to Strike Over 11,000 Terror Targets in Gaza Since October 7" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Hamas tunnels – logistical nightmare?

- An article by Sarah Fortinsky titled "Israel Says Ground Offensive to Destroy Hamas Tunnels Will Be Long and Difficult" was posted at thehill.com on Oct. 27, 2023.
- An article by Jonathan Broder titled "Israel Turns to Advance Tech to Spy on Hamas Tunnels" was posted at spytalk.co on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Jon Gambrell and Isabel Debra titled "A Spider Web of Hamas Tunnels in Gaza Strip Raises Risks for an Israeli Ground Offensive" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Nick Craven titled "Booby Traps, Hidden Entrances and 130-Feet Deep: Israeli Soldiers With Experience of Fighting Hamas's 'Spider's Web' Tunnel System Describe Challenge Facing IDF as It Prepares for Ground Assault Into Gaza" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

• A video and an article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Watch – IDF General Addresses Troops: 'We Will Fight Them in the Alleys, We Will Fight Them in the Tunnels' " were posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Hank Berrien titled "Hamas Hoarding Fuel to Keep Terrorists in Tunnels While Its Hospitals Run Low: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Comments about Iran

• An article by Natasha Anderson titled "Revealed: Iran's Dictator Ayatollah Ali Khamenei Made Chilling Warning to Israel Just Four Days Before Its Proxy Hamas Slaughtered 1,400 Civilians" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "'It's Time to End Biden's Weakness': Senators Introduce Bipartisan Bill to Ramp Up Enforcement of Iranian Sanctions" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Iranian Jews Threatened, Told to Break Contact With Israeli Relatives" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Iran's Ayatollah Tweets in Hebrew: 'The Zionist Entity Is Lying to You'" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 3, 2023.

Comments about Saudi Arabia

• An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Saudi Arabia Still Open to Israeli Normalization Deal; White House Says" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Frances Martel titled "Iran-Backed Houthis 'Declare War' on Israel After Reported Killing of Saudi Troops" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Zoran Kusovac titled "Analysis: Houthis Declares War on Israel, but Their Real Target Is Elsewhere [Houthis Is Fighting a Political War With Archenemy Saudi Arabia]" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Global intentions - WEF, WHO, UN and others

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "[National Security John] Kirby Says Biden Administration Approved Visa for Iranian Foreign Minister Because UN Wanted Them To" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Rich Calder and Matthew Sedacca titled "Groups Behind Israel-Bashing Protests Backing Hamas Attacks Got \$15 Million-Plus From Soros" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Miles Dilworth titled "Neo-Nazis Domestic Terrorists Are Targeting Critical Power Stations With Guns and Explosives in Co-Ordinated Attacks as They Seek to Destroy the American Way of Life" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Ward Clark titled "Staggeringly Wrong: Iran Takes Helm of UN Human Rights Council Social Forum" was posted at redstate.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Janet Levy titled "The Elite Conspiracy to Monopolize Opinion Through Propaganda" was posted at americanthinker.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

To the elites, war is good for business

• An article by John Lucas titled "Biden Administration: War Is Very Good for Business" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

Russia-Ukraine war - Biden sure wants to give Ukraine a lot of money

• An article by Ryan King titled "Pentagon Rolls Out Another \$200 Million Ukraine Aid Package" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 11, 2023.

• An article by Ryan King titled "Nine Republican Senators Demand U.S. Aid to Ukraine, Israel Be Packaged Separately" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 19, 2023.

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Zelensky Advisor Admits Government Officials 'Stealing Like No Tomorrow' as Biden Pushes for Billions More to Ukraine" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Did you know? - U.S. gave \$11 billion to Afghanistan since withdrawal

• An article by John Hayward titled "Watchdog Report: U.S. Has Given Afghanistan \$11 Billion in Aid Since Disastrous Biden Withdrawal" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

How much U.S. money is going to the Middle East?

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Foreign Aid Likely Falls Into the Hands of Hamas; Lawmakers Say" was posted at justthenews.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Arjun Singh titled "House GOP Unveils Israel Aid Bill That Would Take Back Funds From Biden's Massive IRS Funding Surge to Pay For It" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Reagan Reese titled "[National Security John] Kirby Confirms Biden Will Veto Stand-Alone Israel Funding Bill" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

• Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.

• Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.

• Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.

• Looking back to January 2023, an article by Curt Devine, Casey Tolan and Scott Glover titled "A Famous Last Name, Business Deals and a Looming Probe: Republicans Ramp Up Investigation of Biden Family" was posted at cnn.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

• Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business - the Gaza conflict distracts, but does not erase corruption

• An article by James Lynch titled "Biden Bribery Allegations Came From Credible FBI Source Used in Other Investigations; Former Prosecutor Confirms" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "White House Defense of James Biden's \$200,000 Payment to Joe Biden Not Backed Up by Bank Records; James Comer Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "FBI Headquarters Stonewalled Investigative Activity on Hunter Biden Ties to Ukraine; Former Prosecutor Testifies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "Second Biden-Appointed Prosecutor Confirms He Refused to Cooperate on Hunter Biden Case" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Joseph Summers titled "FBI Was Given 'Criminal Information' on Bidens From 40 Confidential Sources; Senator Grassley Claims" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Miranda Devine titled "Anatomy of a Biden Family 'Cover-Up' Executed by Our Own FBI and DOJ" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Nick Allen titled "Joe Biden Sold a House for \$1.2 Million in 1996 [When It Could Have Been Appraised for Only \$700,000] and Nearly Three Decades Later It's Still Only Worth \$1.65 Million [Causing People to Question if He Was Given the Higher Price by a Donor Seeking Influence]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Margot Cleveland titled "David Weiss's Office Ignored Thoroughly Vetted Evidence of Biden Corruption" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "FBI Director Refuses to Say Whether He'll Cooperate With Congressional Oversight of Biden Family" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "Jim Jordan Investigating Intel Agencies for Allegedly Obstructing Oversight of Biden Family Business Dealings" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "Comer Unveils Bank Records Showing Joe Biden Received \$40,000 in 'Laundered' Chinese Money" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "Top Hunter Biden Prosecutor Needed Authorization From DOJ Tax Division to Bring Charges; Testimony Shows" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023. • An article by James Lynch titled "Hunter Biden Tax Case Received Special Attention From DOJ Investigators; Top Official Testifies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Origin of covid

• An article by John Stossel titled "Rand Paul Was Right [About Fauci Funding China's Wuhan Virus Lab]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

Covid – wanting censorship

• An article by Staff titled "World Health Organization Director-General Criticizes Slow Progress on Pandemic Treaty" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Covid – international comments

• An article by Nika Shakhnazarova titled "Boris Johnson Suggested That Covid Was 'Nature's Way of Dealing With Old People'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Weekly reminder – China talks climate change, but produces coal

• Looking back to October 2021, an article by Philip Wany titled "China Tells Mines to Produce 'As Much Coal as Possible'" was posted at ctvnews.ca on Oct. 20, 2021.

• Looking back to April 2022, an article titled "World's Worst Polluter China Increases Coal Production by 300 Million Tons" was posted at breitbart.com on April 21, 2022.

• Looking back to December 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "Report: World Coal Consumption Rising, China's Influence 'Unparalleled by Any Country'" was posted at breitbart.com on Dec. 19, 2022.

• Looking back to March 2023, an article by Julia Simon titled "China Is Building Six Times More New Coal Plants Than Other Countries" was posted at npr.org on March 2, 2023.

• Looking back to July 2023, an article by Simon Kent titled "E.U. Official [European Commission Vice President Frans Timmermans] Sees 'Contradiction' Between China's Climate Aims and Love of Coal" was posted at breitbart.com on July 3, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: We Can't Fix Climate Without China Completely Ditching Coal That They're Using More Of" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: China's Coal Use 'May Eclipse' Some Green Efforts" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article titled "China's Coal Power Binge Accelerates: Over 300 More Plants on the Way" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 31, 2023.

International electric vehicles

• An article by Nick Pope titled "CCP-Linked Battery Maker Eligible for U.S. Taxpayer Subsidies; Executive Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Philip Lenczycki titled "Chinese Parent of U.S. Battery Maker Has Business

Ties With Blacklisted CCP Paramilitary Group" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

More international climate agenda

• An article by Nick Pope titled "'Global Shakedown': Experts Throw Cold Water on International 'Climate Reparations' Fund" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

International abortion outlook

• An article by Doug Mainwaring titled "36 Nations Commit to Pro-Life Declaration Stating 'No International Right to Abortion'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Macron Announces Legislation to Enshrine 'Freedom of Abortion' in French Constitution" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

International gender outlook

• An article by Jonathan Van Maren titled "Japan Caves to LGBT Pressure, Removes Barriers to Changing Sex on Government Documents" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Sonam Sheth titled "North Korea Is Sending Massive Amounts of Munitions to Russia and Is on Track to Be One of Its Biggest Weapons Suppliers; UK Intel Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "'It Is Shameful': Attorney [Bob Amsterdam] Tells Tucker Carlson He's 'Shocked' U.S. Leaders Are Silent on Treatment of Christians in Ukraine" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

China financial trouble – general comments

• An article by Christopher Balding titled "Beijing Keeps Banks and Provinces Solvent" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by John Hayward titled "China's Slow-Motion Economic Collapse Triggers Manufacturing Activity Crash" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Christopher Bodeen titled "China Keeps Up Military Pressure on Taiwan, Sending 43 Planes and 7 Ships Near Island" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Micah McCartney titled "American and Canadian Warships Sail Through Waters Between China and Taiwan" was posted at newsweek.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Comments about Korean peninsula

• An article by Staff titled "South Korean and U.S. Forces Stage Drills for Reaction to Possible 'Hamas-Style' Attack by North Korea" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

International weather events

• An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Shocking Pictures Lay Bare Devastation in Acapulco After Cat-5 Hurricane That Killed 27 – as Mexican City Descends Into Chaos, With Desperate Residents Blocking Entrances to Resort to Demand Aide Amid Widespread Looting" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

International miscellaneous news

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Has Noah's Ark Been Found? Archaeologists Reveal 'Ruins' Found in Turkey's Boat-Shaped Mound Date Back 5,000 Years Ago – the Same Period as the Biblical Flood" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Emily Stearn titled "Cold and Flu Remedies Made by Likes of Sudafed and Nurofen Should Be Pulled Because They Don't Work, Expert Says – as French Health Chiefs Urge Public Not to Use Another Decongestant Over Fears It Could Cause Strokes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Ilan Hulkower titled "Pakistan Moves to Deport 1.7 Million Afghan Refugees as Deadline to Leave Voluntarily Passes" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Americans stranded in Israel

• An article by Arjun Singh titled "DeSantis Slams Biden for Charging Americans Evacuees From Israel While Paying to Fly Illegal Immigrants" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Jack Davis titled "1,000 Americans Left Behind as Last U.S. Charter Plane Leaves Israel" was posted at westernjournal.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Corporate media finally admits what conservative media had been saying

• An article by Rebecca Shabad titled "Hamas Could Inspire Attacks in the U.S.; FBI Chief Christopher Wray Says" was posted at nbcnews.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by FedNet titled "Israel-Hamas War Increases Risks of Attacks on Americans; FBI Warns" was posted at nytimes.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Biden and Harris reluctantly support Israel - making voters mad

• An article by Kristina Wong titled "Democrat Infighting Breaks Out Over Support for Israel" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Kamala Harris Says U.S. Has 'No Intention' of Sending Troops to Israel or Gaza – and Insists Palestinians Deserve 'Equal Measures of Safety'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Reagan Reese titled "Former Kamala Aides Revolt Against Her for Being Too Pro-Israel" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Reagan Reese titled "Swing State Muslims Threaten to Tank Biden's Reelection [in Swing States Like Michigan, Ohio and Pennsylvania] If He Doesn't Call for Gaza Cease Fire" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Biden makes obvious (and disgusting) pitch for Muslim voters

• An article by Aileen Graef titled "White House Announces National Strategy to Combat Islamophobia [as Anti-Semitism Is Skyrocketing]" was posted at cnn.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Victor Nava titled "Anti-Semitism Reaching 'Historic Levels' in U.S., FBI Director Wray Warns: 'A Time for Vigilance'" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Victor Nava titled "White House Slammed for 'Tone Deaf' Unveiling of Anti-Islamophobia Strategy as Anti-Semitism Surges" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Isaac Schorr titled "'Tone Deaf' and 'Wrong': Steve Doocy Calls Out Biden Anti-Islamophobia Campaign for Being a 'Re-Election' Ploy That Ignores Anti-Semitism" was posted at mediaite.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Majority of Muslim Americans – support Hamas

• An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Majority of Muslim Americans Believer Hamas Was 'Justified' in Its Terror Attacks Against Israel" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 22, 2023.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) – "appalled" by Muslim American response

• A video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

DeSantis sends supplies to Israel

• An article by Micaela Burrow titled "Ron DeSantis Facilitating Transfer of Drones, Medical Supplies and Weapons in Latest Move to Boost Israel" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

Tim Scott speaks out – against politicians and colleges

• An article by Alana Goodman titled "Tim Scott Calls for Expelling Anti-Israel Lawmakers in Fiery Speech" was posted at freebeacon.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Tim Scott to Republican Jewish Coalition: 'Cut Out the Rot of Anti-Semitism' on Campus" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

Domestic – many support Hamas terror

• An article by Alex Oliveira and Chris Nesi titled "Hamas Survivors Speak Out About 'Ignorant' Pro-Palestinian Protests in the U.S." was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

- An article titled "Leftist Streamer Hasan Piker Justifies Hamas Baby Beheadings as Both Legal and Moral" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 27, 2023.
- An article by Tina Moore titled "NYPD Used Drones for Arrests in Pro-Palestinian Protests in NYC" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 28, 2023.
- An article by Alan Dershowitz titled "A Short History of How the National Lawyers Guild Came to Support Hamas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Maayan Jaffe-Hoffman titled "Dr. Phil: Have American Liberals 'Collectively Lost Their Minds?'" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Jennie Taer titled " 'Celebrating Genocide': Josh Hawley Explodes at Mayorkas Over Federal Employee's Support for Hamas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Tyler O'Neil titled "Southern Poverty Law Center Finally Issues a Statement on Hamas Terror Attack, and Manages to Make Things Even Worse" was posted at dailysignal.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by James Lynch titled "Vulnerable Democrats Have Been Taking Buckets of Cash From Anti-Israel 'Squad' Lawmakers" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Communist Survivor Warns America's Pro-Hamas Protests Mimic China's Cultural Revolution" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Domestic – many display anti-Semitism

• An article by Katie Daviscourt titled "Flashback: BLM Co-Founder Patrisse Cullors Called for Eradication of Israel" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Oct. 12, 2023.

• An article by Karol Markowicz titled "Campus Anti-Semites Are Vile but Administrators Who Protect Them Are Just as Complicit" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Jared Kushner Says American Jews Are Safer in Saudi Arabia Than U.S. College Campuses After Woke Students Backed Hamas' Bloodbath in Israel" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Ariel Zilber titled "Modeling Agency Elite Drops Camilla Deterre for Comparing Israel to Nazis" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• A video and an article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Watch – Cornel West Rants Against the Existence of Israel: '75 Years' of 'Genocide'" were posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Columbia University - what a horrible example of higher-education

• An article by MacKenzie Tatananni titled "More Than 100 Columbia Professors Sign Letter Defending Students Who Supported Hamas and Call on Ivy League School's Officials to Protect Them From 'Disturbing Reverberations' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled " 'No Excuse': More Than 300 Ivy League Faculty Members Sign Open Letter Condemning Columbia's 'Anti-Semitic Incidents' " was posted at

dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Domestic - many call for a cease fire in Gaza

• An article by titled "Obama Releases Lengthy Statement on Gaza War Slamming Israel's Response to Hamas Terrorism" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 23, 2023.

• An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Obama Criticized Over Letter Ordering Israel to Restrain Retaliation Against Hamas" was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 25, 2023.

• An article by Joe Hutchison titled "[At Least 200] Pro-Palestine and Jewish Protestors Are Arrested in NYC After Hundreds Stormed Grand Central to Demand a Cease Fire – as Israel Pummels Gaza With 'Unprecedented' Air-Strikes, Steps Up Ground Operations and 'Cuts All Communications' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 27, 2023.

Domestic – examples of supporting Israel

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Fox News Contributor Jessica] Tarlov: 'I Sound More Like a Conservative' on Israel Because I Support Democracy and Oppose Genocide" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article titled "Over 2,500 Orthodox Jewish Rabbis Sign Letter Condemning Liberal Jews' Call for Gaza Cease Fire" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Next wave of immigrants – Palestinian refugees

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "[Brexit Leader Nigel] Farage Tells Tucker Carlson 'Hamas Sympathizers' Will Infiltrate Palestinian Refugees to the West" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Comments – illegal immigration

• An article by Bethany Blankley titled "Illegal Border Crossers Total Over 10 Million Since Biden Inauguration" was posted at thecentersquare.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Robert Schmad titled " 'Taxpayers Are Being Taken to the Cleaners': NYC Is Paying Millions to Do Migrants' Laundry" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Julianna Frieman titled " 'We Said No!': Chicago Residents Reject Housing More Illegal Migrants" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Henry Rodgers titled "Rep. [Eric] Burlison [of Missouri] Introduces Legislation That Allows States to Fight Back Against Biden's Immigration Policies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Alex Hammer titled "Record Number of Illegal Immigrants From India Are Crossing U.S. Southern Border, With 42,000 Intercepted Last Year [Alone]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Todd Bensman titled "Biden Administration Secretly Let In Thousands of Unvetted Migrants From 'Countries of National Security Concern'" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Willis Robinson titled "Biden Administration Must Stop Cutting Border Razor Wire, Judge Rules" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Adry Torres titled "U.S. Migrant Crisis: 5,000 March Toward the Border in the Biggest Caravan of Undocumented Immigrants in More Than a Year Amid Delays at Immigration Centers in Mexico" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Report: Chicago Looking to Export Illegal Border Crossers to St. Louis, Missouri" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "Democrat Mayors [of New York City, Los Angeles, Chicago, Houston and Denver] Request 'Urgent Meeting' With Biden Over Influx of Illegal Immigrants Into Their Cities" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Steven Nelson titled "Biden Skips Summit With Democratic Mayors Seeking \$5 Billion for Migrant Crisis" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "How Biden's Inhumane Border Policies Drive Migrants Into Prostitution" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

• An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Chinese Nationals Crossing Into U.S. From Mexico Border Reaches New High, Sparking National Security Concerns" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

D'Souza's "Police State"

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[HBO Host Bill] Maher: 'There Is a Deep State' of Bureaucratic 'Tyrants' Who Block Popular Will" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Rob Bluey titled "Dinesh D'Souza's Film 'Police State' Is Warning Cry for Americans: 'We're in Danger'" was posted at dailydignal.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• An article by Josh Boswell titled "DOJ Officials Are Accused of Spying on Watchdogs Jason Foster and Kash Patel Who Were Overseeing Crossfire Hurricane Investigation Into Trump-Russia Collusion" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

Comments about A.I. and censorship

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Biden Rolls Out 'Most Sweeping Actions Ever Taken' to Control Artificial Intelligence That Mandates Safety Tests So Tech Isn't Used to Make Nuclear or Biological Weapons – and A.I. Czar Kamala Harris Will Oversee It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Jason Cohen titled "Biden's Newest Bid to Clamp Down on A.I. Could Open the Door to More Online 'Censorship' – Experts Warn" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

Comments about government and corporate censorship

• An article by Lauren Feiner titled "Google Paid \$26 Billion in 2021 to Become the Default Search Engine on Browsers and Phones" was posted at cnbc.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Jennie Taer titled "Mayorkas Stammers, Struggles to Answer Rand Paul's Questions on Social Media Censorship" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Elon Musk Tells Joe Rogan That Twitter 'Suppressed' Republicans 'At 10 Times the Rate of Democrats' " was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Brandon Poulter titled "Elite Universities That Defended Free Speech for Hamas Supporters [like Harvard and the University of Pennsylvania] Have Long Record of Canceling Conservatives" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Covid censorship

• An article by Adrian Norman titled "Pfizer Hid Nearly 80% of Covid Vaccine Trial Deaths From Regulators" was posted at timcast.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Covid – exposing covid coverup?

• An article by John Stossel titled "Senator Rand Paul's New Book Exposes 'The Great Covid Coverup' by Anthony Fauci and Others" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Covid – defying covid narrative

• An article by Emily Mangiaracina titled "Dr. Mark Trozzi May Lose Medical License for Defying Covid Narrative" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Comments – covid-flu vaccine

• An article by Greg Piper titled "Feds Downplay Stroke Risk From Covid-Flu Vaccine Combo Discovered by Their Own Researchers" was posted at just thenews.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

Covid – natural immunity

• An article by Ellen Wan titled "Recent Study: Black and Green Tea Can Inactivate the Covid-19 Omicron Subvariants" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 22, 2023.

Climate agenda

• An article by Stephen Moore titled "The Left's Green Dreams Are Going Up in Smoke" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Stephen Moore titled "Our 'Green Energy Transition' Has Failed as Oil Consumption Continues to Increase" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Ari Natter titled "House Speaker Mike Johnson's First Big Bill Cuts Biden's Climate Change Funding" was posted at bloomberg.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled " 'On Life Support': A Bailout for Offshore Wind May Be Right Around the Corner; Experts Say" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Leading Offshore Wind Developer Pulls Plug on Two Projects" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Democrats' Own Banking Rules Could Strangle Green Energy Investment" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Tim Gallaudet titled "The Navy's Misplaced Prioritization of Climate Ahead of China" was posted at realcleardefense.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by John Binder titled "General Motors Backtracks on Joe Biden's Green Energy Agenda After Investing Billions" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Climate agenda – Gavin Newsom goes to China – really?

• An article by Philip Lenczycki titled " 'Cheerleaders for the CCP': Gavin Newsom Ripped for Trip to China That Critics Say Undermines U.S. National Interests" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Gavin Newsom Says Biden Administration Told Him Not to Bring Up Human Rights Abuses With Xi, Focus on Climate Change" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by John Hayward titled "Gavin Newsom Commits California to 'Cooperate' With China on Climate Crisis" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Weekly reminder – China mines coal and U.S. cuts off coal

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Chuck DeVore titled "As America Self-Destructs With Green Energy, China Preps for War With Coal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

• Looking back to February 2023, an article by Zeisloft titled "China Is Full Steam Ahead With New Coal Plants as the West Goes Green" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 27, 2023.

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Ben Zeisloft titled "China's Carbon Emissions Soar as Biden Unveils Crackdown on American Power Plants" was posted at dailywire.com on May 12, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

• An article by Thomas Catenacci titled "Internal Emails Show Biden Officials Openly Disagreed With Administration's Fossil Fuel Policies" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 23, 2023.

Comments – electric vehicles

• An article by Jack Phillips titled "Major Automakers [Mercedes-Benz, General Motors and Ford] Come Clean, Admit Americans Aren't Buying Electric Vehicles" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Naveen Atthrappully titled " 'True Cost' of EV Fueling Equivalent to \$17.33 Per Gallon of Gas: Report" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Auto Manufacturers Start to Pump the Brakes on Ambitious EV Goals" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Comments – pro-life

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023. • An article by Sophia Corso titled "Pro-Life Win: Federal Court Lifts Colorado Ban on Abortion Pill Reversals" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Jean Mondoro titled "New Pro-Life Rap Song Powerfully Depicts the Heartbreaking Reality of Abortion" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

Comments – pro-abortion

• An article by Kate Anderson titled "Judge Places Hold on [Kansas] State Laws Requiring an Ultrasound, 24-Hour Waiting Period Before Performing an Abortion" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Sarah Wilder titled "911 Call [in Kettering, Ohio] Reveals Tense Moments After Botched Abortion Sends Bleeding Woman to Hospital" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Transgender – federal news

• Looking back to October 2023, an article by Katherine Hamilton titled "Report: Biden's HHS Imposes Gender Identity Pronoun Mandate on Employees" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 16, 2023.

• An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "Republicans Grill HHS Over 'Unconstitutional' Trans Pronoun Mandate for Employees" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

• An article by Matt Lamb titled "Two Women Damaged by 'Gender Transitions' Sue Prominent Pro-Transgender Doctors" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Corey Walker titled "[Actress] Ana Kasparian Blasts 'Birthing Person' Terminology as 'Degrading' – Says She Refuses to Be 'Bullied' by Trans Activists" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Megan Brock and Kate Anderson titled "Boston Children's Hospital Received \$1.4 Million in Taxpayer Dollars for 'Gender Transition Services'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article titled "Texas Rangers (Only Major League Baseball Team That Didn't Hold 'Pride Night') Wins World Series" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Embracing ESG and DEI

• An article by Jason Cohen titled "Biden FAA Pushing Diversity Hiring as Air Traffic Control System Falls Into Total Disarray" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Brandon Poulter titled "[George Washington] University [Temporarily] Postpones 'Diversity Summit' After Students Broadcast Pro-Hamas Statements" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Tyler O'Neil titled "The Insidious Way the Biden Administration Forces Staff to Preach DEI" was posted at dailysignal.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Chicago Mayor Brandon Johnson Calls on City to

Give Black Residents Fewer Parking Tickets for 'Racial Equity'" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Candace Hathaway titled "Department of Commerce Says A.I. Can Advance 'Diversity, Equity, Inclusion'" was posted at theblaze.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Double standard about ESG and DEI

• An article by Robert Schmad titled "Newsom Signs Bill Mandating Diversity Reporting in Venture Capital, Vetoes Similar Bill Aimed at His Office" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Education in the United States

• An article by James D. Agresti titled "The Average Cost of Public School Education Is 58% More Than Private School" was posted at justfactsdaily.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Comments – banking problems

• An article by Tilly Armstrong titled "Fifth Third Bank [Headquartered in Cincinnati, Ohio] Shutters 19 Branches While Citizens Bank [Headquartered in Providence, Rhode Island] Closes Down 7 and PNC [Headquartered in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania] Axes 3 This Week – Is Your Local on the Chopping Block?" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Banks Closing Across San Francisco Area, Often Without Warning" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

After Biden admitted the obvious – White House tried weak damage control

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "White House on Biden

Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Isn't Really About Inflation: It's 'Also About Reducing Prices' " was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 30, 2023.

Inflation

• An article by Will Kessler titled "More Americans Are Going Hungry as Biden Boasts About the Economy" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Paul Bedard titled "Consumer Watchdog: Biden Regulations Add \$9,100 to Homes" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Olivia Murray titled "Offshore Wind Project Touted as 'Bidenomics in Action' Immediately Shuttered Due to 'High Inflation' and 'Rising Interest Rates'" was posted at americanthinker.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Comments – **soft on crime**

• An article by Shakhzod Yuldoshboev titled "Man [in North Carolina] Arrested for Attempting to Kill Ex-Girlfriend's Father Released on Bail, Then Murders Her Mother: Police" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Jake Welch titled "Soft-on-Crime, Soros-Backed DA [Pamela Price in Oakland Area] Robbed in Car Raid" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Lillian Tweten titled "Man Walks Free Under Zero-Bail Law After Allegedly Transporting 62 Pounds of Cocaine" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Increasing violence

• An article by MaryAnn Martinez titled "Venezuela's Worst Gangsters Have Crossed Into the U.S. Illegally and Are Unleashing Chaos in Dallas, Chicago and Miami – With Fearful Residents Saying They've Had Tires Slashed, Windows Shot Out in Retribution for Reporting Them to Cops" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

Soaring theft

• An article titled "[Washington D.C.] Hands Out Vehicle 'Tracking Tags' to Residents Because People Keep Getting Their Cars Stolen" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Government action – seeking gun control

• An article by Aaron DeCorte titled "An America Without Gun Rights Would Look Like Mexico, Not Australia" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Government action – resisting gun control

• An article by John R. Lott, Jr. titled "Why Not Enforce Existing Laws Rather Than Push for New Gun Control?" was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

Jewish citizens buying more guns

• An article by Ward Clark titled "Georgia Gun Store Owner: Sales to Jewish Buyers Trending Up" was posted at redstate.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

Comments about erroneous police actions

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Report: Ex-Police Officer Pleads Guilty to Federal Charges in Death of Tyre Nichols" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Comments about corporate news media

- An article by Brad Slager titled "AP Stylebook Suggests Hamas Not Be Called 'Terrorists' – Term Is Fine for Republicans' was posted at redstate.com on Oct. 25, 2023.
- An article by Rebecca Downs titled "Even the Ladies of 'The View' Are Calling [Rashida] Tlaib Out for Her Lies" was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 25, 2023.
- An article by Adam Weiss titled "Corporate Media Breathlessly Echoed Pro-Hamas Messaging on Hospital Bombing" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Even Joe Biden Reportedly Slammed the NYT for Botching the Gaza Hospital Story" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "IDF Spokesman Tells CNN Host [Wolf Blitzer] to 'Exercise Caution' With Air Strike Report After Outlet Had to Correct Hospital Story" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Comment – voter news

- An article by Betsy McCaughey titled "Meet the Democrats' Latest Handout Voting Rights for Non-Citizens" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Judge Orders Re-Do of Democratic Primary [in Bridgeport, Connecticut] After Video Show Absentee Ballot Stuffing" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Democrat's dilemma - can they dump an unpopular Kamala Harris?

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Kamala Harris Asked Point-Blank Why the Biden Administration Is So Unpopular" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

• An article by Dolores Chang titled "RFK Jr's Actress Wife Cheryl Hines Slams Biden for Not Offering Them Secret Service Protection After Intruder Broke Into Their LA Home Twice in One Day" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Becca Lower titled "RFK Jr. Was Denied Secret Service Protection by Biden DHS After Secret Service Assessment Showed High 'Risk' Level" was posted at redstate.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Paul Kengor titled "RFK Jr., Threatened Again, Sues the Biden Administration" was posted at spectator.org on Oct. 28, 2023.

Biden's age is a problem

• An article by Lindsay Kornick titled "Biden Spotted Holding Note Card With Reporters' Photos and Names to Call On at Joint Presser" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

Biden's age is a problem – but can his lies be blamed solely on age?

• An article by Mark Hemingway titled "The Washington Post Says Hamas Is More Trustworthy Than Joe Biden" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "[New House Speaker] Mike Johnson Says He 'Can't' Name One Successful Biden Policy as U.S. Enters 'Dangerous Time'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 26, 2023.

• An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Actress Patricia Clarkson Praises President Biden: 'Old People Get Things Done . . . He's Accomplished So Much'" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Alex Hammer titled "Ex-NY Governor Andrew Cuomo Says 'Weak' Joe Biden Should Face Democratic Primary Primary Ahead of 2024 – and Admits He'd Be the One Challenging Him Had He Not Been Forced From Office Over Sex Scandal" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2023.

• An article by Rachel Schilke titled "Kamala Harris Sidesteps Question About President's

Future: 'Joe Biden Is Very Much Alive'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Oct. 30, 2023.

• An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Biden Shakes Hands With Leaders of a Genocidal Regime" was posted at creators.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Christian Toto titled "Patricia Heaton [From the TV Show 'Everyone Loves Raymond'] Calls AOC 'Mentally Unfit'" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

Comments about conservatives

• An article by Brent Scher titled "Soros-Funded PAC Labels Black Republican [Daniel Cameron in Kentucky] an Uncle Tom in Campaign Ad: 'Skinfolk Ain't Kinfolk'" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Newt Gingrich titled "Congress Must Protect Jewish Americans" was posted at gingrich360.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

• Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Comments about Trump

• An article by Leslie McAddo Gordon titled "Georgia DA Offers 'Nothingburger' Plea Deals to Build Parade of Witnesses for Later Show Trials" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Abe Hamadeh and Bryan Leib titled "The World Was a Safer Place With Trump in Charge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 27, 2023.

• An article by Gage Klipper titled "Even Liberal Lunatics Admit America Was Better Under Trump Than Biden" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 2, 2023.

General interest

• An article by Eve Simmons titled "Doctor Explains Why Men and Women Suffer Different Symptoms of a Stroke – and the Signs to Look Out For (After Catastrophic Condition Hit Hailey Bieber)" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2023.

• An article by Zrinka Peters titled "High Blood Pressure? How's the Quality of Your Sleep?" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Zachary Faria titled "California's Latest Minimum Wage Hike Is Already Making Things Worse" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 1, 2023.

• An article by Corey Walker titled "'Emotional Decision': Jeff Bezos Leaves Seattle for [Miami] Florida" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 3, 2023.

• • • • •

An article by Steve McCann titled "The West Is Facing Another Munich Moment" was posted at americanthinker.com on Oct. 31, 2023. Following is the article.

On March 5, 1946 in Fulton, Missouri, Winston Churchill delivered one of his most famous and memorable speeches. While often entitled the "Iron Curtain Speech" (for his classic description of the Soviet Union's occupation of Eastern Europe), he also said the following about World War II: "There never was a war in all history easier to prevent by timely action than the one which has just desolated great areas of the globe."

Between 1935 and 1939 there were numerous occasions when the democracies of Europe by forcefully confronting Hitler could have thwarted his megalomaniacal ambitions and prevented a global conflagration. Instead, the political and intellectual elites of Europe, naively convinced of their unique powers of persuasion and sincerity, believed they could "deal with Hitler."

In their last chance to stop the Nazis, they negotiated an agreement with Hitler giving him virtual carte blance to invade and occupy a chunk of Czechoslovakia – convinced that he had no other territorial ambitions. Neville Chamberlain foolishly declared this "Munich Agreement" to be "peace in our time."

Fortified with the perceived reality that he would not be financially or militarily constrained, Hitler invaded Poland within a year. The hubris and naivete of the European leaders eventuated in a devastated continent and the deaths of over 40 million men, women and children – and the displacement of nearly 65 million in Europe alone.

The world is yet again staring at the near inevitability of another global conflagration. The flashpoint is in the Middle East and the Hitler of our time: the Mullahs of Iran.

The West, led by Barack Obama and Joe Biden, have chosen to follow in the footsteps of the self-absorbed European leaders of the 1930s in dealing with Iran and their terrorist legions of Hamas, Hezbollah, Palestinian Islamic Jihad, and Ansar Allah (Houthis) among others.

The Obama/Biden policy in dealing with Iran has been to facilitate Iran in becoming a dominant player in the region in the naive belief that if the West (and in particular the United States) treats the Mullahs of Iran as equals, they will evolve into non-belligerent leaders who can be trusted. Even if that means the acquisition of nuclear weapons and intercontinental ballistic missiles and sacrificing America's only resolute ally in the region (Israel).

In 1979, Ayatollah Khomeini (the founding father of the Islamic Republic) claimed that the Iranian revolution was just the start of the revolution within the world of Islam. He set in motion Iran's underlying revival, to evict the infidels and to impose a unified Islamic government on the Muslim world.

Despite four decades of a crippled economy and numerous domestic uprisings, the Iranian regime has and continues to divert untold billions of dollars into military procurement and support of their Islamist proxies. Terrorist groups who not only target the West and Israel, but foment revolutionary conflicts in other Muslim nations.

These intractable conflicts have changed the face of countries such as Syria, Yemen, and Lebanon – who are now under de facto Iranian control. Nations such as Iraq and Afghanistan are increasingly under the influence of the Iranian Mullahs – and Saudi Arabia and Jordon are being targeted for instability by Iran's Revolutionary Guard. Unless stopped in its tracks, Iranian hegemony over the Middle East is no longer a matter of if – but when.

American and Western foreign policy has consistently refused to understand the power of the ideology spawned by the Iranian Revolution.

The Iranian worldview promotes repressive governance along religious lines combined with uncontrolled hostility to Israel and the West – as well as a deep-seated determination to unite, by force if necessary, the two major sects of Islam. It has been the driving force of instability and violence in the region for decades.

Western policy makers (with the exception of Donald Trump) have steadfastly underestimated the extent of Iran's commitment to their revolutionary ideology. The West's repeated overtures to Iran (and unfathomable economic cooperation and support) has only increased their antipathy toward the West – in particular the United States and Israel (the only nation in the region founded on Western values). Thanks to the appeasement policies of Obama, Biden and much of the West, Iran today is stronger and more belligerent than ever.

• Iran can build a nuclear weapon within a matter of a few months and has sufficient fissionable material to build several more.

• Additionally, Iran is feverishly working on constructing intercontinental ballistic missiles

that have the range to hit Europe or the United States. Iran could have them within a matter of months as it has recently launched its third military satellite into orbit.

The greenlighting of Hamas's brutality in their invasion of Israel (a fully militarized Hezbollah controlling Lebanon and threatening Israel; increasing involvement in Syria; and overt manipulation of the Houthis to attack Saudi Arabia) is indicative of Iran's confidence that they can be increasingly aggressive, and the West (in particular the United States under Biden) will do little or nothing to stop their determination to control the Middle East.

This mindset also encompasses the strategy that through terrorism and societal upheaval precipitated by massive Islamic immigration they can undermine and eventually conquer the Western world. Thus, the West is again at another Munich moment.

• Will they continue to turn a blind eye towards Iran's intractable belligerency and persist in constraining Israel in the myopic hope that doing so would bring about "peace in our time"?

• If this is the course of action, then there will be a regional war that could quickly spiral out of control as Iran's revolutionary religious fervor does not rule out the use of nuclear weapons; thus, an inevitable global conflagration.

Iran as presently constituted cannot be bargained with. The only possibility of avoiding the above scenario is for the West to do the following.

- 1. Unleash and abet Israel in destroying Hamas and Hezbollah.
- 2. Negotiate separate mutual defense pacts with Israel and Saudi Arabia.
- 3. Reinstate, enforce and expand the Trump sanctions against Iran.
- 4. Isolate the Mullahs.
- 5. Actively support and promote regime change in Iran.
- 6. Destroy their nuclear program if they do not abandon it.

The Western world is at a crossroad.

• Will it once again hear the anguished voices of millions dead and displaced asking their self-serving leaders: why did you not prevent world war when you had the chance?

• Or will the West heed the lessons of World War II in dealing with an intractable and borderline deranged enemy in a world awash with nuclear weapons?

• • • • •

An article by Staff titled "Amid Israel's War With Hamas, President Herzog Sends Message of Hope" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 3, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

In his inspiring address to the nation on Wednesday night, President Isaac Herzog stressed "the strength and resilience, spirit and soul" of Israeli society, urging citizens to stand together and not give up hope as the country's security forces battle the Hamas terrorist regime in Gaza.

Herzog hit all the right notes in his speech.

"It's been almost a month since our country underwent a serious change," he began. "For almost a month, we have been in a war like no other. Almost a month has passed since that cursed day when the sun rose, the flowers blossomed, and butchers slaughtered, slaughtered, and slaughtered – women and men, elderly and infants, from kibbutzim and communities, cities and towns."

In the past month, the president said, he and his wife Michal have met families and communities displaced from their homes, and visited the wounded in hospitals and the families of those missing or being held hostage.

"Truly an Israeli mosaic like no other," he noted. "The pain of the families of the hostages and the missing is simply unfathomable. My conversations with them are the most painful conversations I have held in all my life."

Repeating the message he conveys in these conversations, Herzog looked directly into the camera and said, "I say to you what told the families: Unequivocally, the hostages are in our thoughts, and their return is an integral part of the success of this campaign – of course, alongside victory in this decisive war against the enemy and restoring security to all Israeli citizens."

In response to the psychological war being waged by a monstrous enemy using the most abhorrent of tools, Herzog declared: "They want to scare us with videos, rumors, and lies. They try to undermine us psychologically, to hurt our personal and national spirit. We will not let them succeed. We just won't give in to them. Our spirit cannot be broken."

Urging Israelis not to spread unfounded rumors, he expressed his appreciation for the responsibility shown by Israeli media in their decision not to play into the hands of Hamas.

"Among other things, the enemy seeks to incite hatred within us – between Jewish citizens and Arab citizens," he said. "Such attempts must be fought uncompromisingly and unequivocally. We must eradicate any incarnation of enmity, racism, and violence towards different groups within us. Remember that there are dozens of Arab citizens here who paid with their lives in the terrible massacre, and as part of the security forces and the IDF."

Urging all Israelis to express their "pain, concern, and tears," the president then zoomed in on what he called a source of great hope at this time: the unbreakable Israeli spirit.

"It blows through each outreached hand, in the exemplary Israeli volunteerism and mutual responsibility, seeking to strengthen, to embrace, to support," he said. "This spirit is you – my sisters and brothers – the people of Israel. Israeli society is our true secret weapon. You are my greatest hope, our greatest hope. Am Yisrael Chai! (The people of Israel lives!)"

"Above all," he said, "we have national resilience and unending strength. And with us at every moment, we have the power of hope."

He concluded his address by quoting from Hatikvah, Israel's national anthem: "Our hope is not lost, the 2,000-year-old hope, to be a free people in our country, the land of Zion and Jerusalem."

.

An article by Elle Purnell titled "However Much You Hate the Media, These 7 Moments in Israel Coverage Prove [Your Disgust] Is Not Enough" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 27, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. Running literal terrorist propaganda
- 2. New York Times' dishonest front-page photo [of an unrelated demolished building]
- 3. Uncritically citing the "Gaza Health Ministry"
- 4. The ridiculous debate over whether babies were "beheaded" enough
- 5. Refusing to call Hamas "terrorists"
- 6. Employing terrorist sympathizers to "report" on terrorists
- 7. Turning a blind eye to Hamas-sympathizing Democrats

• • • • •

An article by Margot Cleveland titled "7 Ways DOJ Obstructed the U.S. Attorney Investigating Biden Family Corruption" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 27, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. FBI drags its feet while tying [U.S. Attorney Scott] Brady's hands.
- 2. 17 approvals needed [before an assessment could be extended] and that's not hyperbole.
- 3. FBI headquarters had to sign-off on everything.
- 4. FBI reluctance in investigating.
- 5. FBI headquarters tells Pittsburgh agents to play coy.
- 6. Delaware refuses to play nice.
- 7. Lying about Brady.

• • • • •

An article by Alexander Marlow titled "American Oligarchy: Meet the Billionaire Mega-Donors Behind the Biden Presidency" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 26, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

- Eric Schmidt net worth \$26.2 billion
- Lauren Powell Jobs net worth \$13.7 billion
- Dustin Moskovitz net worth \$11.6 billion
- Reid Hoffman net worth \$2.1 billion
- Tom Steyer net worth \$2.1 billion
- Jeffrey Katzenberg net worth \$900 million

.

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."